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DEC 151982

MEMORANDUM FOR: James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator

FROM: C. E. Norelius, Director, Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

SUBJECT: TRANSCRIPT OF DENNIS P. SAUNDERS INTERVIEW (OI CHICAGO
FIELD OFFICE MEMO TO REGION III, DATED OCTOBER 18, 1982);
AND STATEMENT OF DENNIS P. SAUNDERS (OI REGION III MEMO
TO REGION III, DATED NOVEMBER 12, 1982).

DETP staff has reviewed the subject materials, and identified no

unresolved technical issues that require special inspection or investigation*

followup.
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C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering

and Technical Programsi

!,
I cc: J. E. Foster
i _) R. F. Warnick
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